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This year at Libberton Primary we aim to achieve our
Rights Respecting Schools Bronze Award: Rights
Committed and hopefully our Rights Respecting
Schools Silver Award: Rights Aware. The Right
Respecting Schools Award is about embedding the
United Nations Convention of the Rights of the Child
(UNCRC) into all aspects of school life.
 
                         Since August, the Looney Tunes Getting
                          It Right Group have held two meetings
                          identifying what we want to achieve and
                          our next steps. Recently, they put up
                          some displays around the school to
                   encourage all pupils to recognise their rights.

In October, we submitted our Bronze Award
application alongwith the results from pupil and staff
questionnaires that identified our next steps in our
UNCRC journey. As part of the process, we also
submitted our action plan for the Silver Award.

Each month we will focus on a different UNCRC article.
Click the poster to find out more about the different
articles and read on to find out what we have learnt
so far.
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https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/the-rrsa/introducing-the-crc/
https://www.cypcs.org.uk/wpcypcs/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/UNCRC-Symbols-Poster.pdf


Articles of the Month

September

October

Parent/Carer Guide to Children’s Rights 

UNCRC Article 12:  I have the right to be listened to
and taken seriously
All pupils begun their Getting It Right Groups and
some pupils were assigned their leaderships roles
(Clan Leaders, JRSO & Young Leaders of Learning).
Some P7 pupils ran lunchtime clubs for the school.
Finally, all pupils were involved in the creation of the
new Libberton values and their Classroom Charters.

UNCRC Article 2: All children have these
rights no matter what their differences
are

All pupils became aware of Black History
Month. Pupils spent time listening to stories
celebrating diversity and encouraging
kindness to all.

Everybody has rights, including children.
But what are children’s rights and how can we

as parents and carers help support them?

Click on the image to access the booklet
‘Your Guide to Children’s Rights’

https://www.parentclub.scot/sites/default/files/inline-files/Parent%20Club%20UNCRC%20-%20Your%20guide%20to%20children%27s%20rights.pdf

